

## WISCONSIN ALUMNI RESEARCH FOUNDATION

POST OFFICE BOX 37 • PHONE 257-4851 (AREA CODE 608) • 506 N. WALNUT ST.

MADISON, WIS. 53701

September 1, 1964

Professor William H. Young Budget Director 20 Bascom Hall The University of Wisconsin Madison, Wisconsin 53706

Dear Bill:

As per our conversation this morning over the telephone, I suggest that the attached draft be considered more as a memorandum of items to be discussed with Price, Clesner, Parent, etc., rather than as a draft of letter to be sent from us to you. In other words, some of the items in this draft might better be brought up and thrashed out in a personal conference rather than incorporated in any letter or other writing.

We will discuss these matters Thursday morning at 8:30.

\*perhaps

Best regards.

Ward Ross, Managing Director

WR/nmb

Enc. 1

bcc:

H. Bremer

M. Woerpel